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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back after the half term break.  What an amazing week it has been!  Despite it being a 

slightly shortened week, we have managed to fit in so much, including taking the whole school on a 

trip. 

 

Our school trip to the Brooklands Transport Museum was very successful.  The children had an 

amazing time exploring different aspects of transport.  When we planned the trip, I never 

imagined that some children would have had the opportunity to sketch in the shade of the 

undercarriage of Concorde or sit in the seat of a harrier jet!  They behaved beautifully and we 

were all very proud of the children.  The staff who worked at the museum complemented them on 

how polite and well behaved they had been. 

 

Thank you to the adults who supported us on the school trip.  Without the help of additional adults 

to adhere to the correct child:adult ratios, trips like this could not take place.   Please take a look 

at the Gallery page on the website for some fantastic photos from the day! 

 

Whole School Topic and Topic Webs 

This half-term the children will be learning about different aspects of transport inspired by our 

visit on Wednesday.  Please see the individual class topic webs on our school website.  These will 

help you to know what your children will be learning this half-term. 

 

Art Exhibition 

We are looking forward to having an art exhibition at the end of this term.  It is intended that 

every child in our school will have a piece of work to display linked to this half-term’s topic.  The 

exhibition will formally take place during the last week of term and more details will follow in the 

next few weeks.  

 

School Gates 

As part of our responsibility for keeping our children safe in school, we are now keeping the school 

gates closed during the school day.  As you will probably already know, the gates are currently 

padlocked at break times and lunchtimes and they are unlocked at other times to enable visitors to 

access the school via the school office.  Each gate now has a chain link that keeps the gate closed 

but enables visitors to undo the link and enter the school ground.  If you come into school during 

the day, please will you put the link in place when you come in and when you leave the premises.  

This measure has been taken to ensure that our children are safe and that the school grounds are 

secure during any part of the school day.   
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Churt Village Fete 

The Village Fete takes place tomorrow at 2pm.  It will be a lovely opportunity for the community to 

come together to celebrate the 150 years of St John’s Church in Churt and enjoy various events.  

Don’t forget that Badger Class will be performing their country dancing display so see you there!  

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

Gillian Morris  

 

**************** 

Dates Box: 

 

Sat, 9 June 2.00pm Churt Village Fete 

Mon, 25 June am School photographs – classes and whole school 

Sat, 30 June 11.00am – 1.00pm PTA Summer Fair 

Tues, 3 July 9.15 – 11.30am 

1.30 – 2.40pm 

South Farnham School Induction Session 

Waverley Abbey School Induction Session  

Tues, 10 July Lunch + pm Sports Day and picnic 

Wed, 11 July Lunch + pm Sports Day and picnic Reserve 1 

Wed, 18 July 2.00pm Helpers’ Tea Party 

Thurs, 19 July pm End of year class parties 

Fri, 20 July 9.00am Leavers’ Service 

Mon, 23 July School closed – INSET DAY 

Tues, 4 Sept School closed – INSET DAY 

Wed, 5 Sept 8.30am First day of Autumn Term 

 


